“BUDDY” POPPY AND
VFW NATIONAL HOME
MARCH 2025

SPRING HAS SPRUNG

Spring has arrived and the earth is coming alive, beautiful flowers, budding
trees, green pastures and a lifting of our spirits. Let us start this season off
with helping our Veterans and their families. Please contribute to the VFW
National Home, every contribution big or small makes a difference.

“BUDDY” POPPY DISTRIBUTION

Order your “Buddy” Poppies now, for distribution and “Buddy” Poppy Display
Contest. You can order the cloth and solid poppies at the same time. Please
remember that we do not ask for donations but accept donations if offered.



BANK CHALLENGE

Remember to send your check from the Bank Challenge to:

BARBAR SHULER
177 YELLOW BLUF ROAD
COPE, SC 29038

PHONE: 803-662-0645
E-MAIL — scauxbshuter@yahoo.com

Make Checks out to VFW National Home and on the memo line put you
Auxiliary numbetr.

A list will be kept by Marietta as to the amount and auxiliary number; each
Auxiliary will get credit for their donations.

ALL THE CHECKS NEED TO BE IN BARBARA’S HANDS BY APRIL 20™.



Our new coloring book has arrived! There will be copies of the coloring book
atthe C of Aon April 5, 2025. All proceeds will go into the “Buddy” Poppy
relief fund or to the VFW National Home.

Let us put a smile on a Veterans Face; if you do that you will have a great day.

Thank you for all that you do,

SuzAnne Taylor,
“Buddy” Poppy Chairman for the Department of South Carolina



